INCORRECT CASE NUMBERS
L.R.D.  04/06/10
Pursuant to the established procedures for Adult Courtroom Services and Document Management Services, when a minute entry is processed using an incorrect case number, a minute entry order is required to correct the case number assignment.
The courtroom clerk prepares a “nunc pro tunc” minute entry correcting the case number and includes the Exhibits Department in the endorsements.
Upon receipt of the minute entry order:
Verify the minute entry and corrected case number in the Integrated Court Information System (iCIS)
Update the Exhibits Tracking System (ETS) to reflect the corrected case number
Retrieve the exhibit(s) from the assigned storage location and 
· Update the case number on the envelope or box

· Correct the copy of the exhibit worksheet

· Include a copy of the “nunc pro tunc” minute entry order
· Correct the exhibit tag(s)
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